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Email sent home 21st September
Dear Parents

As you will be aware, the school has rebooked the Bewerley Park (28th -30th April) and East Barnby (21st - 23rd June) residential trips for academic year 2020-21 in the hope that the Covid situation will improve and we may be able to go ahead with our plans.

The Department for Education is currently advising against domestic trips (residential and non-residential) for children under 18 organised by educational settings.

If the residential trips go ahead in April (Class 3) and in June (Class 4), the cost of the trip would be approx £215 (based on the original cost in 2020) and deposits (£21.50 which is 10% of the total cost) would be due in October for Class 3 and due in January for Class 4.

I have been assured by both outdoor centres that the deposits and remaining balances would be refunded if the DfE advises against residential trips at the time of our scheduled visit.

It is very difficult to gauge the thoughts and opinions of parents and carers regarding these residential trips when their day to day interactions with staff are markedly reduced, as at present.

As the Covid situation continues to change, often rapidly, it is extremely difficult for any of us to know how we will think and feel in six to eight months' time about packing our child/ren off on a residential trip, but it is always valuable for planning purposes to gauge the views of all parties. With this in mind, I would very much appreciate it if you could give a response (by the deadline of Monday 28th Sept) to this basic question which is set up on the following Google Survey link ready for you to respond to - https://forms.gle/qzMots1PZSXGdQiY7

If guidance changes and residential visits are permitted would you send your child/ren on these planned residentials?

I appreciate this is a huge simplification of an enormously complex decision - we have to start somewhere with making decisions about what and how to plan.

I appreciate your time and attention and look forward to receiving your responses.
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